
Mati lda the Musical
Based on Roald Dahl’s  

Beloved Novel
June 23 - July 15, 2023

� is captivating masterpiece 
revels in the anarchy of child-
hood, the power of imagina-
tion and the inspiring story of 
a girl who dreams of a better 
life. 

Meet Matilda, a little girl 
with astonishing  powers, 
her cruel parents, her sweet 
schoolteacher, Miss Honey, 
and the school’s mean head-
mistress, Miss Trunchbull.

Children and adults alike will 
be thrilled and delighted by 
the story of the special little 
girl with an extraordinary 
imagination.

Honk JR
Fairytale Quest

October 1 - 22, 2022

Based on Hans Christian 
Andersen’s � e Ugly Duck-
ling, Honk! tells the story of 
an odd looking baby duck, 
Ugly, and his quest to � nd 
his mother. 

Seduced away by a wily Cat 
who wants to eat Ugly for 
dinner., Ugly escapes and 
tries to return home.  Follow 
Ugly’s adventures and the 
friends he makes along the 
way until he is reunited with 
his mother.

� is junior version is adapted 
for young performers.

A Christmas Story
Holiday Classic
November 18 - 

December 10, 2022

Humorist Jean Shepherd’s 
memoir of growing up in the 
midwest in the 1940s follows 
9-year-old Ralphie Parker in 
his quest to get a genuine Red 
Ryder BB gun under the tree 
for Christmas. 

Ralphie pleads his case before 
his mother, his teacher, and 
even Santa Claus himself at 
Higbee’s Department Store. 
� e consistent response: 
“You’ll shoot your eye out!”

Audiences will recognize all 
the stories and humor of the 
beloved 1983 movie.

The Drowsy Chaperone 
Hilarious Musical Farce

Teen Production

February 24 - March 18, 2023

In this loving send-up of the 
Jazz Age musical, the cast 
recording of a � ctitious 1928 
musical  comes to life. 

Mix in two lovers on the eve 
of their wedding, a bumbling 
best man, a desperate theater 
producer, a not-so-bright 
hostess, two gangsters posing 
as pastry chefs, a misguided 
Don Juan and an intoxicated 
chaperone, and you have the 
ingredients for an evening of 
madcap delight.

Sweeney Todd
Tony Award-Winning Tale 
of Love, Murder & Revenge

April 28 - May 20, 2023

Sweeney Todd, an unjustly 
exiled barber, returns to 
nineteenth century London, 
seeking vengeance against the 
judge who framed him and 
ravaged his young wife. 

� e road to revenge leads 
Todd to Mrs. Lovett, the 
resourceful proprietress of 
a failing pie shop, above 
which, he opens a new barber 
practice. 

Sweeney Todd is lush, op-
eratic, and full of soaring 
beauty, pitch-black comedy 
and stunning terror.
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